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Kevin Oney
Thompson Township Trustee
14561 Township Road 178
Bellevue, OH 44811

June 29, 2021

Jenifer French
Chairwoman
Ohio Public Utilities Commission
180 E Broad St.
Columbus, OH 43215

Dear Chairwoman French:

We are ever so grateful for your careful consideration of all our concerns for the Republic Wind
Project, Case 17-2295-EL-BGN, and denying their Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and
Public Need.

I was elected to the position of Thompson Township Trustee by a 60-40 margin in November of
2019. I had to run against a well-liked, longtime Trustee. With the huge support of residents who did
not want industrial wind turbines in our township, I was able to defeat him. This particular election
clearly shows the local residents disdain for large scale wind turbine development in our area. This is
why I urge you and your Board to support SB52.

Thank you again for considering the safety of our residents, our wells, and all the other concerns we
have. The majority of our residents are so happy all their long, hard work has paid off.

Sincerely,

Kevin Oney
Thompson Township Trustee

Seneca County
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